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Closure of PricewaterhouseCoopers tax and
business portal MindLink.Iv

We would like to inform you that on July 1, 2025, we will cease operations of the portal.

The last MindLink.Iv Flash News will be published on June 17, 2025. The archive of published content will
be available until the portal is completely closed.

Subscribers will be contacted individually.

The MindLink.lv weekly Flash News in e-mail will be replaced by monthly PwC Latvia business and
regulatory news. If you do not wish to receive the news, please use the unsubscribe link available in each
e-mail.

We invite you to consider cooperation with PwC in other business services relevant to you. You can learn
more about PwC's offer here.

If you have any questions, please contact us by writing to Iv_mindlink@pwc.com.

Thank you for choosing MindLink.lv as your trusted e-consultant!
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